
 

 

Dear editor, 

The authors of the present manuscript are non-native English speakers but 

our manuscript has been reviewed for clarity by a colleague whose native 

language is English. If the language of the article needs to be polished, we will 

cooperate with you actively. 

Thank you very much for your patience and we are looking forward to 

hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

Yan Han, MD, PhD 

Professor and Chair, Department of Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery, The 

First Medical Center, Chinese PLA General Hospital. Address: 28 Fuxing Street, 

Beijing, 100853 China. Telephone: 086-13720086335. Email: 

13720086335@163.com. 
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